
From: Bernard Johnson
To: Pannier, Stephen
Subject: [External_Sender] Cameron Product Advisory
Date: Thursday, March 05, 2020 6:35:09 PM

Hi Stephen,
 
Per our telephone conversation, the documents submitted to NRC are public information. The
“Schlumberger-Private” note on the bottom of each page is automatically put on our documents in
our Microsoft applications and had snuck past me. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
 
Dr. Bernard Johnson
VPS COI - Quality Manager
 
Cameron, a Schlumberger company
4040 Capitol Ave.
City of Industry, CA. 90601
Tel  +1 562 321 9140
BJohnson54@SLB.com
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